
Dec 19 
PTO Highlights 
 
Fall Book Fair was a successful event. Due to a record-breaking sales of ~ 23k, PTO has 
earned about 6000 scholastic dollars and $2500 as cash. These scholastic dollars can be used 
to buy books and other teaching material from Scholastic. PTO will be allocating these over the 
course of the year. 
 
PTO bought books for the book club (library) for $2500. More orders are coming in Jan and will 
round to 5k. 
 
PTO has announced teacher grants worth $5000. School administration will help us screen and 
administer the grants. Grants are due by Jan 13.  
 
Lots of exciting and new stuff lined up for 2023. Stay tuned! 
 
We are grateful to all the Beecher staff, volunteers and the families who participate and make all 
the events successful. We wish everyone Happy Holidays and a great start to the new year. 
 
Submitted by  
Ruchi Jain 
PTO President 2022-23 
brsptoinfo@gmail.com 
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